
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
March 26, 2012 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Fred Stevens, Jeff Grinnell, 
Steven DiVirgilio 
 
Fred Stevens resigned his position as President and is relocating May 8.  
 
The Board reviewed Crockett’s spring/fall contract. 
 
The Board discussed the ongoing roof litigation and decided to meet with Leonard 
Theran, Loss Adjuster and Don Donegan, Wachusetts Insurance to be updated on the 
progress. 
 
The Board voted to discontinue the PRVA phone located at 3 Lex. 
 
The Board voted to allow 6 Concord to install a propane gas tank at the side of the unit. 
Future tanks should also be installed at the side of the units if possible. 
 
The Board discussed increasing the condo fee to offset rising costs. 
 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday April 16  5:45 pm 26 Lex 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


